
  Randers, Denmark 25th of November 2018 

To the IFF ExCO 
To the IFF CB 
 
Based on thorough consideration I have decided to resign from my position as member of the IFF CB 
effective by this date November 25th, 2018.  
 
It’s my opinion that you should always give your best. However, I have lately felt that my ability to deliver 
my best has been sub-par. And I don’t feel that I’m able to change this within the foreseeable future. I 
therefore choose to resign from my position as member of the IFF CB and leave the position open for 
someone who has the time and energy needed to invest in the work ahead.  
 
I would like to send a deep and heart felt thank you to my wonderful CB colleagues, and the fantastic 
people in the IFF staff for two very intense, interesting, and inspiring years. I wish the whole floorball 
community all the best in the future. I am deeply thankful for the time I have been fortunate enough to 
serve this wonderful sport.  
 

With Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 

Thorbjørn Ovedal 
 


